
Join us for an open house to:
•	 Learn about the challenges facing the 

local electric system and PSE’s plans to 
address these challenges with the new 
Sammamish-Juanita transmission line

•	 Chat with PSE staff about the advisory 
group’s recommended preferred route 
for the new line (see map)

•	 Provide input on the preferred route
•	 Learn about the siting and public 

involvement process
•	 Ask questions	
Tuesday, August 21, 2012 
6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
Lake Washington Institute of Technology, 
West Building, Rm 401
11605 132nd Ave NE, Kirkland
Wednesday, August 22, 2012 
6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
Old Redmond Schoolhouse 	
Community Center, Auditorium
16600 NE 80th Street, Redmond

Open house on preferred  
Sammamish-Juanita  
transmission line route

Web page: PSE.com/SammJuan115
E-mail: info@sammjuan115.com

Jason Van Nort
Gov’t and Community 
Relations Manager
425-462-3820

Barry Lombard
Project Manager
425-456-2230

Please contact:Please visit: 

The same information will be shared at both open 
houses, so please choose the time that works best 
for you. There will not be a presentation at these 
meetings. Refreshments provided.
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